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Client Notification 
 

 
Date:   August 30, 2021 
 
From:  Wade K. Aldous, PhD, Disease Control Director, State Hygienic Laboratory 
 
 
Effective Date:  October 1, 2021 
 
Subject:  SARS-CoV-2 IgG Antibody testing changes   
 
Reason:  Manufacturer has developed a new semi-quantitative reagent as their next generation 
in COVID-19 serology testing.  The “old” reagent will no longer be manufactured. 
 
DiaSorin Old test result interpretation: 

• Negative   < 15.0 AU/mL 
• Positive     ≥ 15.0 AU/mL 

 
DiaSorin New test result interpretation: 

• Negative  < 13.0 AU/mL 
• Positive    ≥ 13.0 AU/mL 

  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Wade K. Aldous, PhD, Disease Control Director 
Wade-aldous@uiowa.edu 
319-335-4765 
 
Molly Bradshaw, Clinical Lab Technical Specialist 
Molly-bradshaw@uiowa.edu 
319-335-4291 
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